
From: Summer Burlison
To: Janneth Lujan
Subject: FW: Arata pumpkin farm File # PLN2015-00084 185 Verde Rd
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 1:40:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Bob Lanig <blanig@earthlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:48 AM
To: Summer Burlison <sburlison@smcgov.org>
Subject: Arata pumpkin farm File # PLN2015-00084 185 Verde Rd

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Concerning the evaluation of the seasonal recreation activity at the Arata pumpkin farm.

Due to the lack of parking at the pumpkin farm the traffic on Verde Rd has been completely blocked for long 
periods of time on the weekends, causing a problem for the neighboring residents.

i am especially concerned for the passage of emergency vehicles that may be needed.

it was my understanding, after attending the county meetings concerning the permit for the farm, that parking 
facilities were supposed to be provided by the Arata pumpkin farm to alleviate the traffic congestion.

My residence is at 500 Verde Rd and I am an adjacent property owner to the ranch.

Thanks, 
BobLanig
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